
CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL
AT QUEBEC, 2nd July, 1932.

Dear Sir Arthur,-

I have your letter of June 23rd with reference to Mr. Howell's request 

for a pension to the widow of the late ïïilliam Leach.

I think it would be well if you would bring the matter before the Board at 

its next meeting with a definite recommendation, if you care to make one, as 

to what should be done. Before the meeting I would suggest, too, that you 

send for Mr. Howell and obtain from him as accurate data as possible as to 

the income of Mrs. Leach.

Sincen *

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University, 
MONTREAL, Que.


